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Subject: Supporting housing changes

From: Isaac Scobey-Thal 
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 9:17 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Supporting housing changes 

Hi there! 

I was born & raised in Ann Arbor, and care about expanding access to housing & lowering rent for folks in 
the area! In general, I strongly support anything that allows for more large-scale residential development. 
But a friend of mine (who knows a lot more about this than I do) pointed out three priorities that would be 
important to that mission:  

1) eliminate flex zone;
2) uncap transition far from residential;
3) don't require active first-floor commercial on arterials.

I strongly support these & know a lot of my fellow Ann Arborites do too! Thanks for all of your work! 

Best, 
Isaac 


